
Nevada State Parks to discuss
basin mountain bike trails
Lake  Tahoe  Nevada  State  Park  will  discuss  the  General
Management Plan as it pertains to mountain bike trails on June
7 from 5:30-7:30pm.

The meeting is at the Chateau-Incline Golf Course, 955 Fairway
Drive, Incline Village.

The  plan  currently  includes  miles  of  new  trails  and  the
opening of the Snow Valley Peak section of the Tahoe Rim Trail
to mountain bikes.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/05/nevada-state-parks-to-discuss-basin-mountain-bike-trails/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/05/nevada-state-parks-to-discuss-basin-mountain-bike-trails/

